
Leymoor Cricket Club (pavilion upgrade – external) 

A state of disrepair with a leaking roof (the work begins) 
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Side and rear 

 

 

  



The old flat roofing boards are taken off 

 

The first job is complete (a new roof now with a gradient for water run-off, new guttering and a 20-

year guarantee) (NB: The cladding was added later) 

 

 



The front was next to be completed (the small side shown was the last job this November, 

completed as part of the grant) 

 

The sides shown here were part of the grant 

 



All this at the rear and side was also part of the grant 

 

 

So, everything is complete and the Club would like to thank all who have contributed; be that 

financially, e.g. Kirklees Rural District Committee, Huddersfield Common Good Trust and all the 

people who have given their expertise for free. 

The project, including an internal upgrade of the kitchen and furniture for the refreshment area,  in 

totality, cost the equivalent of two years  average income for the Club, so it was no mean feat to 

have achieved everything so quickly.  There is no way it would have been possible without all the 

free labour and administrative expertise that so many people have provided.  The planning and GAP 

application alone would have cost 5K without people providing their time for free. 

It does seem quite some time ago since the sub-committee was formed to consider the practical 

options that were possible for the pavilion upgrade.  It would have been great to have had a 

complete new stone/brick building, but this was never a realistic option for a Club that has no bar or 

any other form of commercial income. 

Hopefully, the next job is to install some new showers. 

Once again, thank you to everyone. 

 


